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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our first regular meeting of the year will  be Monday evening, September 26, at the 
Centerville Senior Center.  Dinner begins at 6:30 pm.  The program will be training for 
the Lions Vision Van.

Lions kick off new year with annual steak fry
Centerville Lions kicked off its new year with the 
annual steak fry Monday evening, September 12 
at the Mansion House in Centerville.  Around 15 
attended.  

They enjoyed  a steak dinner  prepared by Lion 
Paul  and  Marie  Elstro  and  their  son,  Lion  Joe 
Elstro.

Carolyn  LaFever,  a  trustee  of  Historic 
Centerville, Inc. spoke to Lions after the dinner. 
She  asked  Lions  to  help  support  the  group, 
which runs the Mansion House.  

She  told  of  improvements  made  to  the  1840 
Mansion  House  including  the  installation  of  a 
new roof and of activities held at that location. 
She  said  they  need  help  not  only  with 
volunteering, but with persons who would like to 
get involved with serving on the board.

 Future meetings and events
October 10 – Dinner , CHS football coach Kyle Padgett

October 24 – Dinner, Richmond Civic Theatre
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